
Commission on Economic Growth – Verbal update noted. 
 
5 The Cabinet noted a verbal update by Des McNulty, Vice Chair of the 
Commission on Economic Growth, advising 
 
(1) in relation to the issue of inclusive growth at a project and programme level, 

that, following agreement on 18th March 2019, the Commission was currently 
preparing a set of high-level indicators and a detailed update would be 
submitted to Cabinet at the next meeting; and 

 
(2) in relation to the analysis of the Regional Economy currently being undertaken 

by the Commission, that the analysis was examining 4 strands as detailed, 
and a report with recommendations would be finalised by September 2019 
and thereafter reported to this Cabinet for consideration. 

 
 


